
Colorado QRP Club  

Minutes – General Membership Meeting 

Sep. 9, 2016 

Milestone Technologies 

10691 E. Bethany Dr., Suite 800  

Aurora, CO 80014 

 

CQC President Scott Garcia K0HSV called the meeting to order at 10:45 am. 

The meeting was held at Milestone Technologies. 

 

President’s Report. Scott K0HSV. Planning picnic in October. Location to 

be determined. Website says Genesis Park, but it will be updated. Scott 

said he planned to call an executive committee meeting soon. 

 

No treasurer’s report. 

 

Pete moved to accept the minutes from the last meeting. Approved. 

 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

 

FOX HUNT. Marshall N1FN. 20 meter over for the year. Dave N1IX in NH won 

the hounds. Almost won the foxes. W1ZT was the top fox. 923 total QRP 

QSOs. 144 hounds participating. Foxstravaganza Thursday Sept. 15. Call for 

80m and 40m foxhunt foxes. 

 

FIELD DAY. Scott K0HSV. No more Cherry Creek. Too expensive. Searching for 

a site for 2017.  

 

HAMFEST TABLE. Vince KI0rb said he made $120 plus at the August DRC 

hamfest. Marshall mentioned that club members can put their stuff on the 

table for a $1. 

 

HAMCON. Dick AB0CD reported that the club received back $155 of the $250 

in seed money contributed for convention sponsorship. HamCon ran at a loss 

in 2016. In the past, sponsoring clubs received their seed money plus a 

share of excess net revenue. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

LOW DOWN, MEMBERSHIP – subjects for executive meeting. Marshall mentioned 

that if we go to electronic newsletter, we might remove dues, making it 

free since most of dues went to publishing The Low Down. 

 

MONDAY NIGHT NET. Scott solicited net controllers for the Monday night QRP 

Info Net. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

None. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 11:15 am. 

 

After a break, club did show and tell and a presentation on Arduinos by 

Vince. KI0RB. 



 

Submitted by: 

Dick Schneider, AB0CD, CQC Secretary 

 


